
THERMALITO UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR 

QUALIFICATIONS FOR ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES  

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Thermalito Union Elementary School District (“District”) of Butte 

County, California, is requesting sealed statements of qualifications (“Proposals”) for 

Architectural Services on an as-needed basis for new construction and modernization projects 

throughout the District. Proposals shall be submitted in accordance with the Request for 

Qualifications for Architectural Services dated November 14, 2022 (“RFQ”). A complete copy of 

the RFQ is available on the District’s website at www.thermalito.org or by contacting Cody 

Walker at cwalker@thermalito.org. Proposals must be received by the District at the address 

stated in the RFQ no later than the due date and time of December 15, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. Late 

proposals will be rejected. Proposals must be sealed with envelopes clearly marked “Proposal 

for Architectural Services.” Electronic copies of Proposals shall not be accepted.  


